
Speyside Area Forum 

Speyside High School Library, Aberlour 

Tuesday, February 16th, 2010 

 
  MINUTES 

 

 

The subject meeting was postponed due to adverse weather on the day and rescheduled to the 
next regular meeting date of March 16th, 2010 at the same time and venue.  
 

 

Point of contact: Jim Hart: 01340 810889 
                          E-mail: J.Hart2@virgin.net 
 


